City of Duquesne, Missouri
Public Hearing Notice:
The City of Duquesne is soliciting comments for the City’s Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System (MS4) permit renewal. A public meeting will be held on Wednesday March 24, 2021 at the City of Duquesne City Hall, 1501 S. Duquesne, Joplin, MO. 64801 from 4:00pm to 6:00pm. The meeting will be an open house, with no formal presentation. Comments will be received February 15, 2021 through March 17, 2021. A draft copy of the City’s Stormwater Management Plan 2021-2026 can be found on the City’s website www.duquesnemo.org. Questions and comments regarding the permit renewal can be directed to Chevelle Kidd-Lawver,                 417-781-5085, c.kidd@duquesnemo.org.
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